
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: CAREER CENTER REDESIGN PHASE II 
 

DATE: March 24, 2009 
 

 
The proposed redesign has been presented to you under separate cover.    
 

******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Career Center Redesign 
Phase II. 

 
******************** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Hector Mendez                                 Steve Brown, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools                                  Assistant Superintendent 
                                                                                                Secondary Operations 


